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Date:  July 27, 2015  

____________________________________________________________________________                   

The Workgroup continued work on the “Status Check” project, which has been renamed 

“Sustainable Growth and Conservation Indicators – Status Check & Measuring Progress.”  The 

document was reviewed at the last Commission meeting.  Commissioner comments were 

subsequently incorporated into a revised document.  The revised document was then circulated 

electronically to all Commission members.  From the Workgroup’s perspective, the document is 

now final.  It has been referred to senior MDP staff for the purpose of crafting an effective 

public release strategy. 


